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I oppose this legislation. In theory, and in writing, it might not be bad, but this state 

has demonstrated a clear trend of allowing illegal activity of supporting political 

groups, while strictly enforcing said laws against groups of opposing political ideals. 

This legislation, while possibly well-intentioned, seems to only give more tools to 

keep the status quo enforcements or lack thereof, into the future. 


